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First name: Wendi

Last name: Maez

Organization: Saguache County Commissioners

Title: Saguache County Administrator

Comments: June 25, 2024Judi Perez Gregg GoodlandUSFS - Rio Grande National Forest

judith.perez@usda.govRe: Rio Grande National Forest scoping for the Over Snow Travel Management Planning

Project Dear Ms. Perez:The Saguache County Board of Commissioners are writing this letter to provide

comments on the Over Snow Travel Management Planning Project.The Board would like to request that the

Motorized Trails be separate from the Non-Motorized Trails due to safety of all the people that would like to use

either trail.The Commissioners would also like to request that the designed Nordic Trails begin at designed Trail

Heads.The Saguache County Commissioners greatly appreciate the ability to provide our comments in this

manner. We did try to submit them through the portal, but we could not get it to work.If you have any questions

me at 179-655-2231 or at wmaez@saguachecounty-co.gov with any questions, or to request additional

information.Wendi MaezSaguache County Administrator


